
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
THANK YOU!                                                                                                          May 6, 2024 
 
Dear YEM owners, dear Unicorn Network family, dear Unicorn Network leadership team! 
 
We, the BID team of the YEM Foundation, are very, very grateful to see how the vote has 
developed and how the solidarity with the parent organization of our YEM has been allowed to 
develop. 
 
There are so many of you to thank! 
We have experienced wonderful support from so many dear souls in the YEM community and 
thank you from the bottom of our hearts! 
 
And we were able to experience how, in good conversations with the Unicorn Network 
leadership, we came to the understanding that we all have the same goal and that it can 
therefore only be good and right to walk our path to our common goal in mutual support and 
mutual trust. 
 
Not everything went smoothly and we are all learning. 
 
We are now very happy and grateful and extremely confident that we will make huge progress 
this year. 
 
First of all, there are many bureaucratic steps that need time and patience. The implementation 
of the intended technical changes will of course also take time. Please bear this in mind and 
remain patient. 
 
But we have overcome the most important hurdle and prerequisite: Unity and the joining of our 
forces in a united and bundled energy target direction. With such prerequisites, this can only 
be good. 
 
The BID team YEM Foundation says THANK YOU once again from the bottom of our hearts! 
 
On behalf of everyone in the team! 
 
Your Lora Bilger, President of the YEM Foundation 
 
 


